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Issue 21 – 18th September 2020 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs 

and PMU on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of   

interaction between staff and management.  

 

 

Munda Jetty  to complete next week. 

The Munda jetty is in the final touch of completion. By mid next week the jetty will be  fully complete and ready to 

be use. The seven meter long jetty will be use by frequent travellers who usually comes to Munda to access es-

sential services.  

Noro Quarantine Centre Guard House  

The Noro quarantine centre finally completed the security guard house. The guard 

house is located just in front of the main quarantine centre.  

Update on Noro quarantine centre  

Noro quarantine centre is currently working on titling the floor. This is the 

final work and its expected to complete over the coming weeks and the 

centre will be ready for use. 



Announcements 

Six subprojects undergo safeguards assessment this week.  

1. Auki composite jetty  

2. Auki wharf new lavatory block  

3. Auki clinic new Lavatory block  

4. Sikitae drainage improvement  

5. Aligeogeo quarantine Lavatory block maintenance  

6. Kilufi hospital new Lavatory block  

Expect projects to kick off in the coming weeks. Thanks to Kevin (safe Guard) who is currently in Auki helping out  on these assessments.  

Nusatupe Jetty  

The Nusatupe jetty is progressing very well at the moment. Currently the 

local workers are busy on drive piling. The jetty is expected to complete in 

the coming weeks.  

Nusatupe Guard House  

The Nusatupe quarantine guard house is shaping up very well. It should 

complete in the coming weeks. So far work on quarantine centre in Nu-

satupe is progressing very well.  

ISDT Post training  

Last week Honiara PMO held an awareness education for its post trainees. The 

awareness was conducted by the family support centre. The awareness covers 

various support mothers can access  from the centre.    

Gizo Banana valley satellite market  

The Banana valley satellite market in Gizo is progressing well at the moment. 

Currently local workers are working on profiling for the building. By next week 

post should be up and expect structures to be follow suit.   


